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We Are Now Operating at Our New Campus in Mid-Town

Manhattan!

We are pleased to announce that HJI is now operating at its new campus, located at
481 Eighth Ave. Suite 1223 (12th Floor of the New York Yorker Hotel). The facilities
at this new site are wonderful and we trust that you will be greatly impressed with

our new campus environment.



Welcome New Faculty and Staff Members!

It is with great pleasure that we extend a warm welcome to our three new faculty and
staff members. Their arrival marks a significant addition to our institution, bringing
with them a wealth of expertise and diverse perspectives that will undoubtedly
enrich our academic environment. We are confident that their contributions will be

instrumental in advancing our mission and fostering the success of our students.

For more information about HJI, email admissions@ hji,edu

To apply to HJI click here
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